
TEAYS VALLEY CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 

3 ’  s  & 4 ’  S  News  

TVCDC  MAY  Newsletter  

SPECIAL DAYS:  

 May 22—
Preschool Gradua-
tion 7 pm 

 May 23—Pajama 
Day for all classes 
(please wear appro-
priate shoes for 
outside play)  

May in the two’s class will be a month of reviewing our alphabet, colors and 

numbers 1-20. The older two’s are very accomplished at recognizing our colors 

and shapes! Our Bible focus is David and Solomon. We will be learning about 

“Fruits of the Spirit.” For Mother’s Day we will send home a special art project 

to show our appreciation for our wonderful mothers. We will be doing more 

cooking activities in the month of May. And we will have an entire week ex-

ploring dirt. Please send your child in clothes that they can get messy and ex-

plore our outdoors. Remember to send a jacket for colder mornings.                            

Thank you and blessings,   

Ms. Emily, Ms. Kristen, Ms. Treisha and Ms. Tiffany 

We want to welcome Ms. Brianne White to 

the 4’s classroom as the new lead teacher. 

Ms. Amanda left to get married and we 

wish her many blessings! Ms. Stacey will 

remain with the fours class. We will con-

tinue to review and have fun! Please re-

member to bring sunscreen and a jacket for  

chilly days. Thank you and God bless,  

Ms. Becky, Ms. Brianne, Ms. Chanisha, & 

Ms. Stacey 

Blood Drive: 

Tuesday, May 6th 1pm-6pm 

Activity Room upstairs. Visit  

Redcrossblood.org for more info.  
 

Thank you for your support 

during our St. Jude Trike-A-

Thon.  We were able to raise 

over $650.00! Great Job! 

“ Thou crownest the year with thy goodness.”   

   Old Testament Psalms 65:11 

Preschool students, May is here and it is hard to believe this is the month you will graduate! Time 

has passed by so quickly and I hope you have had fun and learned a lot this year. I just wanted to 

thank all the children, parents and family members for another blessed year. We  have enjoyed 

teaching your children and sharing the love of Jesus with them!   

For the remainder of the year will continue to review the alphabet and numbers. We will also prac-

tice our songs for the Graduation program. For each day in May we will focus on specific letters to 

review with activities.  In this last month we will use more of our A Beka Curriculum worksheets 

to review the alphabet and numerals. We will send home any unused A Beka worksheets so your 

child may continue to review over the summer.  For our students going onto Kindergarten congrat-

ulations and we  will miss you!  

Thank you and blessings to you and your families! Ms. Eve , Ms. Brenda, Ms. Holly, & Ms. Olivia  
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